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10 CFR Part 50 Appendix R

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Turkey Point Units.3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Withdrawal of Request for Exemption—
Special Use of Thermo-Lag Fire

By letter L-94-146, Florida Power and Light Company (FPL)
submitted a request, in accordance with the provisions of Title
10 Code of Federal Regulations section 50.12 (10 CFR 550.12), for
an exemption from certain requirements of 10 CFR Part 50 Appendix
R, "Fire Protection Program for Nuclear Power Facilities
Operating Prior to January 1, 1979," for Turkey Point Units 3 and
4. By letter L-95-235, dated August 29, 1995, FPL provided its
response to the request for additional information issued by the
NRC on October 12, 1994.

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw FPL's request for an
exemption from certain requirements of 10 CFR Part 50 Appendix R,
for Turkey Point Units 3 and 4, as documented by letters L-94-146
and L-95-235. FPL plans to submit a revised exemption request by
December 16, 1996.

Should there be any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

R. J. Hove
Vice President
Turkey Point Plant

OIH

cc: S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC
T. P. Johnson, Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey
Point
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